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• Congratulations to all our musicians for an amazing “Falloween” concert last night. Thank you so 
much to Mrs. Meadows for making this all happen.   

• Tomorrow is Halloween. You are welcome to wear costumes tomorrow but please remember to 
leave your full face mask at home, as well as any fake weapons or excessive gore (no fake blood).   

• Library club meets today in the library immediately after the lunch bell. 
• Dance team #1 meets today in the dance/drama room with Mrs. Knapp at lunch.  
• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon club is meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards. 
• Today is the day grade 8s have new exploratory. 
• Tomorrow’s hot lunch is calzones. Your advisory teachers have the order lists; please check with 

them if you are not sure if a lunch has been ordered for you. 
• Coding club is cancelled for today as Ms. Lamond is away. It will resume next week. 
• Get Ready for Dogs Daze, Round Three!  

This Friday, we're back at it with our famous hot dogs sizzling up for you at only $3 each or grab a 
combo with a bubly for just $4! Last week you cleared us out, so we've got even more stocked up to 
meet the demand. Join us at the back of the school immediately following the eating period and get 
‘em while they’re hot! Don’t miss out - they’ll be flying off the grill! 

• Halloween earrings will be 50% off tomorrow! Don’t miss this spooktacular sale. Find us in the 
gathering space before the first bell and grab your favourite Halloween designs at half the price! 

• Everyone, please note - THERE IS NO MUSIC TOMORROW OF ANY KIND; no strings in the 
morning, no music classes all day. 

• In basketball: 
• Our girls 6/7 comp. team played after school yesterday and are showing great enthusiasm and 

improvements as they head into the middle of their season. Best of luck and don’t forget about your 
next practice. 

• Boys 8 rec. team has a practice at lunch today. Please bring your lunches. 
• Congratulations to our grade 6/7 girls rec. basketball team for their sportsmanship and incredible 

defence at yesterday’s games at Cedar Hill. You have already shown incredible growth in your first 
two games. The season is off to a great start! Keep having fun! Remember that there will be a 
practice for you tomorrow (Thursday) at lunch.  

• Girls 7/8  comp. team travels to Cedar Hill after school today. Players, please make sure you have 
your travel plans sorted before lunch. 

• Boys 8 comp. team goes to Monterey for their game after school. Best of luck and go grizzlies! 

 
 


